NZO #91

From: Andy Newkirk

To: Andy Newkirk (anewkirk@cityofgoleta.org)

Subject: FW: Marijuana should be legal, but there are still good reasons to curtail pot advertising
Date: Friday, June 28, 2019 4:04:00 PM

From: Cecilia Brown <brownknightl @cox.net>
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 12:03 PM
To: Paula Perotte <pperotte @cityofgoleta.org>; Anne Wells <awells@cityofgoleta.org>; Peter Imhof

<pimhof@cityofgoleta.org>

Subject: Marijuana should be legal, but there are still good reasons to curtail pot advertising

Madame Mayor, WIth a recent editorial from LA Times as background, is the city planning
on limiting cannabis storefront signage/advertising? Dont recall anything in revised sign
ordinance, but if city wants to have limitations, adding it to sign ordinance now would be an
ideal time.

Thank you,

Cecilia

Sent from my Galaxy Tab® A
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